
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 
DATE: May 7, 2018 

TO: Planning Commission  

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary 

SUBJECT: Request for continuance of Item 1. PLN2017-00476  
 

 
At the request of the applicant, this item has been continued to a date uncertain. You 
will receive a separate notice when the public hearing is rescheduled. 
 
 
 
 


